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Dear Councilmembers,

Our young family lives in Sebastopol and always enjoys going to the
Gravenstein Apple Fair. We all love the animals, music and food, and we
appreciate the opportunity to expose our children to the agricultural heritage
of Sonoma County.

Please grant our city’s full support to the fair in every way possible. We are
so lucky that it takes place in Sebastopol and brings out local friends and
neighbors as well as visitors who enjoy the fair and help to boost our local
businesses and economy.

Thank you,

Emily, Tyler, Jackson and Parker Okie 
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